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Policies Regarding Vaccinations for COVID-19 and Mask 

Requirements 

 
 

In order to keep all Convention attendees safe, the National Executive Board has 

established the following requirements: 

• Proof of COVID-19 vaccination will be required for all participants 

attending our National Convention.  

• A COVID-19 booster shot is strongly encouraged as extra protection.  

• Masks will be required at all times in the Convention hotel and meeting 

rooms.   

• Seating in General Sessions and at scheduled meals will incorporate 

appropriate social distance recommendations.  
 


